Minutes from the February 14, 2003 Student Technology Fee Committee meeting are as follows:

In Attendance: Committee members - Mike Asoodeh, Donna Methvien, Bea Baldwin, Brad O’Hara, Adi Karisik, Jeremy Price, Brent Montelius, Lauren Faraone and Jason Thomas.  Also in attendance were Clarissa Schiro, Erik Johansen and Rosalyn Chauvin.

The meeting began at 3:00 p.m. 

· The November 15th meeting minutes were reviewed.  A motion was made by Brad O’Hara to approve the minutes.   Jeremy Price seconded the motion.  The vote was 9-0 in favor of approving this motion.
· Report on Action Items:
· Printing – Mike Asoodeh reported progress is being made towards a Xerox solution for student printing.  A recommendation was made by Bea Baldwin to form an ad-hoc committee to work with Public Information and Dr. Karen Soniat on a communication plan to inform the students of the change in printing policy.  The ad-hoc committee will consist of Brad O’Hara, Bea Baldwin, Jeremy Price and two students to be appointed by Jeremy.  Mike Asoodeh will serve in an ex-officio capacity to provide progress reports regarding the technical aspects of the project as needed. Action Item:  Dr. Asoodeh will continue to report on progress as details of the printing solution are worked out. Action Item:  As soon as possible, Jeremy Price will send the names of the two students to Bea Baldwin so that she can schedule the first meeting.
· Large Project Proposals –Dr. Asoodeh reported that the recipients of the Large Project Proposals were notified as well as those who did not receive approval.

· Computer Equipment Checkout – Donna Methvien reported that the legal wording was on the form that the students sign to check out equipment and has been added to the web page. 

· STF Web Site – Rosalyn Chauvin reported that new pages are ready for the committees review that contain pictures and descriptions of many items that STF pays for.  The URL to the page for the committees review is http://www.selu.edu/stf/stfitems.html.

· Surplus Computer Proposals – Donna Methvien reported on the subcommittee’s recommendation to award 64 computers for proposals received prior to December 2, 2002 and 16 computers for proposals received after December 2, 2002.  A motion was made by Adi Karisik to approve the recommendations of the subcommittee. Lauren Faraone seconded the motion.   The vote was 9-0 in favor of approving this motion.

· Small Project Proposals - Dr. Asoodeh reported five proposals were received.  A motion was made by Adi Karisik to approve two proposals totaling $4,454. The submitters of the three other proposals will be contacted for additional action. Bea Baldwin seconded the motion.  The vote was 9-0 in favor of the recommendations.  

· Request for Software Form – Donna Methvien reported that two forms have been received from Computer Science and recommended approval of both.  Adi Karisik made a motion to approve this recommendation.  Lauren Faraone seconded the motion.  The vote was 9-0 in favor of this recommendation.

· Large Project Proposals - Dr. Asoodeh informed the committee that there is approximately $500,000 available in the Student Technology Fee budgets for funding of projects. He recommended issuing a new Request for Large Project Proposals.  A motion was made by Adi Karisik in favor of this recommendation.  Brad O’Hara seconded the motion.  The vote was 9-0 in favor of this recommendation.  Action Item:  Dr. Mike Asoodeh will notify the Deans and Vice Presidents of these available funds and request proposals to be submitted by March 14, 2003.
· A motion to adjourn was made by Brent Montelius and seconded by Adi Karisik. The meeting was adjourned at 3:30 p.m. 

· Next meeting – The next meeting will be held in March.  Rosalyn Chauvin will coordinate a date and time.
